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Donna Conkling

From: jeannette Warner <jeannette_warner@hotmail.com>

Sent: Monday, January 18, 2021 1:33 PM

To: Clerk's Department

Subject: Rippy Phillips field at crossway

CAUTION: External sender. 

 

Rippy Phillips was instrumental in the resurrection and strength of the Scarsdale football program.  My son joined the 

Scarsdale Youth Football program in first grade, and it was an important part of his 12 years in the Scarsdale school 

system. Rippy was supportive of the program from the flag football program for first and second grade through the 

middle school years.  We could always count on seeing Rippy at nearly every game.  And as I pack up my house, one of 

the few mementos my son is keeping is his trophy from their undefeated season in the 5th grade. 

 

Because of Rippy’s support of this program for elementary and middle school students, the boys (and a few girls) had 

the training and skills to join the Scarsdale High School freshman football program and subsequently the JV and varsity 

teams. 

 

I think it is fitting that the village recognize Rippy Phillips‘ contribution to the Scarsdale football program by naming the 

Crossway Field in his honor. 

 

Jeannette Warner 

Blake Goldstein 

 

Sent from my iPhone 


